
Guidance: Fish Producer Organisation
(PO) production and marketing plan

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) promotes the sustainable growth of
UK marine fisheries and works in collaboration PO’s to manage fishing
opportunities.

PO’s should submit their PMP’s to the MMO at fmc@marinemanagement.org.uk.

New PMPs must be submitted 8 weeks prior to the expiry of the existing PMP or
within 8 weeks of recognition for newly recognised POs.
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